
From: Karen Giles [karen.giles@meritain.com] 

Sent: Tuesday, July 03, 2012 11:39 AM 

Subject: Egyptian Trust Coordinated Health-Care 7-2-12 

Attachments: QUANTUM - EXEC LETTER TO BE SENT 7-2-12 FINAL 06-26-12.pdf 

 

 

This email is being sent to all of the Superintendents, Board of Managers 
Members and Bookkeepers we have on file for the Egyptian Trust. If you 
received this email in error please forward to the appropriate party and contact 
Krista Breakfield at the Metro East Service Office of Meritain Health to update 
the contact information. 
 

Dear Participating Employer Group ~ 
 

As we previously communicated to you via email on 6/20/12, the Egyptian Trust 
Coordinated Health/Care program will become effective September 1, 2012. 
 

As we ramp up to get this program started there will be several pieces of 
correspondence being mailed directly to the employees homes. Attached is a 
letter that was mailed yesterday to employee’s homes to introduce the new 
program. As the documents are sent to employees homes we will email them to 
all of the participating groups so that you have a copy of what the employee’s 
are receiving. 
 

Please note that this new program pertains to the health plan benefits. You and 
your employee’s will continue to contact Delta Dental for voluntary dental 
questions, UniView for voluntary vision questions, and Lincoln Financial for life 
insurance questions. 
 

This new program will have a positive impact and will greatly assist you in the 
way you handle your health plan open enrollment for your membership this 
year. This program will be reviewed in full detail at the upcoming 12th Annual 
Administration meetings of the Egyptian Trust. If you have not sent in your 
reservation yet, please do so at your earliest convenience. We’d like to be sure 
we have enough materials to accommodate all attendees. 
 

We look forward to another record year of participation at the meetings. 
 

Wishing you all a happy and safe Independence Day! 
 

Regards, 
Karen 
 

Karen L. Giles 
V.P. Client Relations 
Meritain Health 
 
Toll Free: 866-588-2431, opt. 9, ext. 6104 
Fax: 888-525-2799 
 

karen.giles@meritain.com 
 

Please Note: 
Effective Monday, December 19, 2011 our office will be moving to: 
 

1109 Hartman Lane, Suite 202 
Shiloh, IL 62221 

 

 

 


